
Penn Medicine HealthWorks 

WORKSITE FLU SHOTS

Penn Medicine HealthWorks 
Lancaster General Health  |  555 North Duke Street   |  Lancaster, PA 17602

HealthWorks@PennMedicine.upenn.edu 

Keeping your workplace healthy is more important than ever. Penn Medicine  
HealthWorks is here to help by bringing flu shot clinics onsite. Choose the time that’s 
most convenient for your workforce and help prevent or reduce the severity of the flu season.

SCHEDULING 
Flu clinics run from September into early November, meeting the CDC’s recommended guidelines. 
Our HealthWorks team works with you to identify the most convenient day and time for your 
onsite clinic. Walk-in flu shots are also available at the Suburban Pavilion on select dates.

DOCUMENTATION 
Flu shots will be documented in the patient’s electronic medical record, offering care continuity 
between patients and providers. Employees can find record of this through the electronic patient 
portal, MyLGHealth.

PRICING 
Cost is $32 per person. 

A travel fee of $150 applies to locations beyond Lancaster County. Minimum fees apply if your 
business enrolls fewer than ten participants. Health plan claims processing available. Pricing 
may vary.

Clinics begin in September and schedules fill fast. 
Email Flu-Corp@pennmedicine.upenn.edu or call (717)  544-3527  
to firm up details for your worksite flu shots.

Routine health practices, such as the flu vaccine, are essential in creating a safe and healthy 
environment at work and at home.

DID YOU KNOW? 
• 10 - 12% of work absences are because of the flu 
• The average number of workdays missed from flu is 4.9 
• Onsite programs are convenient and safe with an estimated ROI of $2.58 per $1.00 spent


